
     

 
 

 

Have you heard about the new scheme to provide personal computers for all 
pupils?  
 
Find out more at E-Learning Foundation Conference at the Professional 
Development Centre, Norwich on Monday 30th January 2012 9.00am – 4.00pm  
 
There will be presentations, workshops and exhibitors.  
 
Book before 15th December and get another place half price!   
 
Cost £30 per delegate.   
 
To book online please go to:  www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/  (Activity: EPEF5 Event A) 
For more information please contact Sharon Jay on 01603 303366 or sharon.jay@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

 

 


